
WAC 480-100-393  Electric service reliability monitoring and re-
porting plan.  (1) Who must file. Electric utilities subject to com-
mission jurisdiction must file a plan for monitoring and reporting 
electric service reliability information to the commission.

(2) When to file. The plan for monitoring and reporting electric 
service reliability information must be filed with the commission six 
months after the effective date of this rule, though utilities are en-
couraged to file the plan sooner. Any modification to the plan must be 
filed with the commission before the modification is implemented.

(3) What to file. The utility must file a plan for monitoring and 
reporting electric service reliability information to the commission. 
The plan, and any modification to it, must be accepted by the commis-
sion. The plan must include the following items:

(a) What reliability statistics and information the utility will 
report to the commission. The utility must select and define statis-
tics that track full-system reliability, and information, which may 
include statistics, that tracks localized reliability and identifies 
areas of greatest reliability concern.

(b) When the utility will establish baseline reliability statis-
tics to report to the commission. Prior to establishing baseline reli-
ability statistics, the utility must report the best information 
available. The utility must establish baseline reliability statistics 
within three years of the effective date of this rule.

(c) When the utility will file its annual electric service relia-
bility report to the commission.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 80.01.040. WSR 01-08-009 (Docket No. 
UE-991168, General Order No. R-478), § 480-100-393, filed 3/22/01, ef-
fective 4/22/01.]
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